April 16, 2018

Sheila Hamilton **Executive Director** Lambda Alpha International Headquarters PO Box 72720 Phoenix, AZ85050

Re: Petition for a Charter of a Barcelona Chapter of LAI

Dear Mrs. Hamilton:

Please consider this communication as a petition for a charter for a Barcelona Chapter of Lambda Alpha International. The undersigned are Members at Large of Lambda Alpha International in good standing and are the pro tempore leaders of the proposed chapter.

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Juan José Martinez-Galera

President

Isabel Molinos - Gil Vice President

Secretary

Javier Bernades-Carulla President Elect

Jose Nievas-Vaquero

Treasurer

Cc:

Robert McBride, International President Steven Gragg, Past International President Cassandra Francis, International Vice-President Aurelio Ramirez, Regional Vice President – Europe & Middle East